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OPEN HOUSE
DEVELOPMENT COST CHARGES REVIEW

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2019

Working together to build our future

www.ladysmith.ca

GET CONNECTED

4:00 - 6:00 PM
Frank Jameson Community Centre 

Lower Program Room 
810 Sixth Avenue, Ladysmith, BC

What are DCCs?
Development Cost Charges (DCCs) 
are collected from developers to 
contribute to the cost of growth-
related infrastructure (sanitary sewer, 
water, roads, storm drainage and parks).  
Generally, DCCs are paid when land is 
subdivided for single family residential 
development or when building permits 
are made for multi-family residential, 
commercial, industrial or institutional 
projects.  

Who Should Attend?
Developers, stakeholders and members 
of the public are encouraged to attend 

the Open House to learn more about 
DCCs and to provide feedback on 
the current proposal. The DCC 
review involves developing growth 
estimates for a 20-year period along 
with growth-related capital projects 
and cost estimates. Come to the Open 
House and review the proposed rates.

Can’t Make the Open 
House?
The display boards from the Open 
House will be available on the Town’s 
website following the meeting. 
Feedback is due by March 8, 2019.

SHARE YOUR COMMENTS


